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Letter No: 88/2021 
 
 

 
26th February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Brilliant Club Tutoring Programme Summer 2021 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to be part of the Brilliant 
Tutoring programme in the summer term 2021.  Students will work in groups of three and 
will receive 15 hours of additional tutoring in Chemistry for an hour after school each 
week.  The day and time of your child’s session will be confirmed once we have the 
confirmed list of students who wish to take up this invaluable additional support to their 
learning post school closures.  Sessions will run from 3.15pm – 4.15pm or from 4.15pm 
– 5.15pm.  There will be a couple of weeks with extended sessions to make up the 15 
hours available to them.  
 
The tutoring takes place virtually and students can either stay behind at the end of the 
day or complete the session from home.  This opportunity will greatly enhance their 
progress in-line with their work in class and the tutoring supports the stretch and 
challenge of students in their preparation for GCSE examinations.  
 
Please can you confirm if you would like your child to take part in this programme and 
we will then send through specific details before the Easter holiday.  The programme is 
being paid for by the school and subsidised by the National Tutoring programme.  There 
is no cost to families.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Karen Paul 
Assistant Headteacher 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return by email or hand to Mrs Karen Paul, Assistant Headteacher or 
Student Services 
 
Name of child: ……………………………………………… Tutor Group: ………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Brilliant Tutoring programme and they 
will commit to one hour after school each week in the summer term 2021.  
 
Signed …………………………   Parent/Guardian 


